
  

 

MARKET MEMO 
 
 

DATE: 30 July 2020 

TO: Market Users 

FROM: Jamie Paddick 
Operations Manager – Pallets and Logistics 

SUBJECT: REMINDER 
SITE ACCESS CHANGES 

 
  URGENT   PLEASE REPLY   FOR YOUR INFORMATION   PLEASE REVIEW 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind Market Users that the method of entering the Market 
will change as of Monday, 3 August 2020 as follows: 
 

1. Market User 
 

Site Access Card 
If you are a Market User you MUST have an access card and swipe upon entry and exit. If 
you do have an Access Card, please remember you can enter via the Rear Gate. 

 
2. Visitor or Contractor 

 
SINE PRO App. 
If you are a Visitor or Contactor you MUST download the SINE PRO app and follow the 
instructions upon entry and exit. 

 
Whilst all efforts have been made to ensure minimal disruption to site on Monday 3 August 2020, it is 
expected there will be delays in entering through the main gate.  
 
To ensure minimal delays at Site for all Access Card holders, we would ask that you use the Merchant 
Street entry while we transition to the new process. 
 
If you need assistance with downloading the SINE PRO app or have any questions in relation to any of 
the above please contact Anna Symeonides on 0408 819 579, Shana Cavanagh on 0418 322 646 or 
Suzanne Heaton on 0424 608 431.  
 
We thank you for your ongoing understanding and cooperation. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Jamie Paddick 
Operations Manager – Pallet and Logistics 


